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Find out more at... Email any questions to... 

@ESJ_Primary 

www.elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

office@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

head@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

Headteacher’s Notes: 

As always, our end of Autumn Term performances, concerts and activities have been 

the highlight of the last two weeks.  It has been lovely to see such huge audiences for 

our choir, orchestra, musicians and actors at each event and I know that all the      

children involved have loved the chance to share what they’ve been rehearsing with 

family and friends.  Thank you for your support with everything linked to this - from 

learning lines and making costumes to rehearsing songs and tuning instruments! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Henson 

I would also like to thank the whole staff team here at ESJ for their tremendous      

support and commitment to making sure that every day is the very best that it can 

be for all the children this term.  Not just linked to end of term performances, but in 

all aspects of life in school, I know that their unswerving dedication to ensure that 

every child reaches their potential is a very special element of our school and one 

that I am very proud of indeed.  Thank you team! 

Finally from me, I hope that each and every one of you has a restful and relaxing 

Christmas break and have the opportunity to share it with those that you love.  Take 

care - enjoy - and we will see you all in 2024!  (First day back for pupils is Monday 8th 

January.) 
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Dates for your diary... 

                                    

 

  

   

 

 

                                        2023/ 2024 
 

Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

Thinking ahead... 

Please see opposite for the 

term dates for academic year 

2024/25.  It will soon come 

round! 


